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SUBJECT: Protect Adobe Town

DATE: October 11,2007 04:35 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I urge the State of Wyoming to recognize and designate the Adobe Town area as Very
Rare or Uncommon, and to protect the historical, archaeological, and wildlife value of
this land for future generations.

With all the wilderness that is irreplaceably destroyed by mining, drilling, and
development every year, it is more important than ever to preserve our heritage for
ourselves, our children, and for generations to come, and to protect the wildlife that
depend on these lands for survival. The beauty and recreational value of open space
that characterizes the West can never be replaced.

Sincerely,

Ellen Schousboe
5805 Concord Avenue South
Edina, MN 55424


